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Harrison Johnson

From: Allen Zitting <azitting7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 10:21 AM
To: Harrison Johnson
Subject: Style Concept

Harrison, 
 
I am looking forward to the Planning Commission meeting this Thursday.  
 
These are pictures of a product that is the style we want to use on the 4 plex on the Oak St and Utah Ave property. Can I 
show them to the planning commission to just give them an idea of what we have in mind? 
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Allen K Zitting 
435-705-0955  
 


